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Newsmakers 07-03-2022

Gayron Ferguson shares information about his upcoming bike rally to raise 
money for the Hugs Project of Western Kentucky to send mail to deployed 
soldiers. (0:00-4:00) Dennis Rouleau and Jay Matheney speak about the 
upcoming changes in providers at Barkley Regional Airport. They explain 
their reason for switching to sky west, why the change had to take place, 
and when the changes are expected. (4:00-14:53)

Newsmakers 07-10-2022

Congressman James Comer joins the Greg Dunker Show to discuss the latest 
happenings in Washington, including the supereme court decision regarding 
abortion. (0:00-10:46) Alan Watts speaks with new Louisville Zoo director 
Dan Maloney to learn about his passion for the Louisville Zoo. (10:46-
15:00)

Newsmakers 07-17-2022

Greg Dunker talks to Catherine Sivells about the upcoming Stuff the Bus 
with School Supplies event to benefit local students. (0:00-7:13) Greg 
Dunker speaks with Scott Adair with Jackson Purchase Energy about power 
saving tips and other advice during the record breaking temperatures. 
(7:13-15:01)

Newsmakers 07-24-2022

J.T. Crawford joins the Greg Dunker Show to talk about his new Paducah 
based tv-show exploring Paducah's history. (0:00-7:00) Brad Munson speaks 
with Doug Boles, president of the Indianapolis motor speedway about their 
upcoming events. (7:00-14:58)

Newsmakers 07-31-2022

McCracken County Clerk Julie Griggs and McCracken County Sheriff Matt 
Carter speak with Greg Dunker about their upcoming retirement, their 
fondest memories of working in McCracken County, and what comes next. 
Carter additionally shares why he retired before the end of his term. 
(0:00-14:58)

Newsmakers 08-07-2022

Kentucky auditor Mike Harmon speaks about openings at the state auditors 
office, what it takes to become a state auditor, and some of his most 



interesting findings over the years. (0:00-9:34) Alan Watts talks with 
farmer Daniel Adams about his farm in Lyon County, Crittenden County, and 
Livingston County. (9:34-14:57)

Newsmakers 08-14-2022
Bill Stanley, Ryan Tolbert, and Pat Mattingly join the show to discuss the 
importance of calling 811 before you dig, whether you're using a shovel or 
larger equipment. (0:00-4:30) Pam Spencer talks about the upcoming West 
Kentucky Regional Job Fair in Paducah, and available positions with the 
City of Paducah. (4:30-9:35) Alan Watts speaks with Jim Akers from 
Bluegrass Stockyards about a fundraising effort to support eastern 
Kentucky flood victims. (9:35-14:58)

Newsmakers 08-21-2022

KentuckyCare and Atomic City team up to bring in famous western Kentucky 
dirt bike riders to the Atomic City gocart track for a race. The race will 
benefit those in need of healthcare that don't have money for health 
insurance. (0:00-6:20) Alan Watts talks with Carl Cheney to discuss the 
growth of Cheney's Dairy Barn and how their operation was affected by the 
pandemic. (6:20-15:00)

Newsmakers 08-28-2022

Jason Straub joins the program to discuss United Way's Project United and 
describe what the program is all about. (0:00-5:29) Andrea Underwood with 
Paducah Power discusses the Power in Partnership blood drive. (5:29-10:19) 
Alan Watts talks with Cynthia Bon about her family's vineyard in Woodford 
County. Bon discusses how their vineyard has grown over the years. (10:19-
15:00)

Newsmakers 09-04-2022

God's Pit Crew CEO, Randy Johnson, joins the show to discuss their mission 
to rebuild homes for western Kentucky residents affected by the tornado. 
(0:00-8:51) Andrea Underwood returns to discuss the Power in Partnership 
Blood Drive. (8:51-15:00)

Newsmakers 09-11-2022

Senator Rand Paul speaks with Greg Dunker about his recent tour of western 
Kentucky to check out the recovery efforts after the tornado. He 
additionally discusses his efforts to help those affected by the flooding 
in eastern Kentucky. Paul also talks about a few national issues. (0:00-
15:00)

Newsmakers 09-18-2022

James Mills, a candidate for District Judge of McCracken County, speaks 
with Greg Dunker about why he wants to run for District Judge, what his 
goal would be if elected, and his background. (0:00-8:00) McCracken County 
Judge Executive Craig Clymer speaks with Dunker about the passing of 
Paducah City Commissioner Zana Renfro. (8:00-15:00)



Newsmakers 09-25-2022

Kentucky State Parks Marketing Director LaDonna Miller discusses golfing 
at Kentucky State Parks in the fall season. (0:00-3:00) Alan Watts speaks 
with Dale Dobson about maintaining farm safety. (3:00-8:06) Sean Hannity 
Show (8:06-15:00)


